




April 22, 2021 

Ms. Khara Jabola-Carolus 
Executive Director 
Hawaii State Commission on the Status of Women 
235 South Beretania Street #407 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

Dear Ms. Jabola-Carolus: 

Enclosed are questions that have been directed to you and submitted for the official 
record for the hearing on March 24, 2021, titled “Honoring ‘Equal Pay Day’:  Examining the 
Long-Term Economic Impacts of Gender Inequality.” 

Please return your written responses to these questions by Thursday, May 6, 2021, 
including each question in full as well as the name of the member.  Your response should be 
addressed to the Committee office at 2157 Rayburn House Office Building, Washington, 
D.C. 20515.  Please also send an electronic version of your response by email to Amy 
Stratton, Deputy Chief Clerk, at Amy.Stratton@mail.house.gov.  

Thank you for your prompt attention to this request.  If you need additional information 
or have other questions, please contact Elisa LaNier, Chief Clerk, at (202) 225-5051. 

Sincerely, 

__________________________ 
Carolyn B. Maloney 
Chairwoman  

Enclosure 

cc: The Honorable James Comer, Ranking Member 
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Questions for Ms. Khara Jabola-Carolus 
Executive Director, Hawaii State Commission on the Status of Women 

 
Questions from Rep. Cori Bush 

 
March 24, 2021, Hearing:  “Honoring ‘Equal Pay Day’:  Examining the Long-Term Economic 

Impacts of Gender Inequality 
 

 
1. Would direct payments to women and families working to make ends meet advance 

gender equity? 
 
2. Would providing direct payments to women who are unpaid care workers, low-wage 

workers, and frontline workers help our communities recover from the coronavirus 
pandemic? 


